
 
 

 

 

 

          

 
To: MACHC Members, Associate Members and Observers. 
 
 

Subject: Notification of dates for the 12th MACHC. 
 

 

Dear MACHC Colleagues, 
 
I am writing to advise of the dates of the forthcoming 12th Meso American and 
Caribbean Hydrographic Commission meeting before calendars become full.  
 
UK has been in correspondence with the Government of St.Kitts and Nevis 
through the Department of Maritime Affairs, who have kindly consented to 
host the next meeting. 
 
The meeting will be held at the Marriott Hotel, St Kitts from the 5th to the 9th of 
December 2011. 
 

Further details will be provided when information becomes available. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Rear Admiral Nicholas Lambert  
MACHC Chairman  
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